[image: image1.png]


Nordic Federation of General Practice

Annual report 2014 from the Chair of NFGP

Vision and mission

The vision and mission of NFGP are:
· Ensure that the congresses and SJPHC keep high common Nordic professional standards and profile and establish a professionally fruitful collaboration between them.

· Build up a logistic experience of the Nordic Congresses and strengthen the colleges’ joint responsibility for issuing the SJPHC and for organizing and arranging the Nordic Congresses.
· Develop and maintain a sound financial situation for the SJPHC and for the Nordic Congresses, and in this connection develop and implement common guidelines regarding sponsorship of the congresses without including the medical industry.

· When found relevant, NFGP will make policy documents within areas of General Practice.

Meetings and General Assembly

The annual meeting took place in Copenhagen 24.-26. April 2014
Minutes from the meetings are published on the web http://www.nfgp.org/
Nordic Congress of General Practice

There was no Nordic Conference of General Practice in 2014. The next conference is in Gothenburg June 16.-18. 2015. http://www.nordicgp2015.se/ 
Scandinavian Journal of Primary Health Care, SJPHC

The Editor-in-Chief is Peter Vedsted. See Editor-in-Chief’s annual report for further information. 
The web site of the journal: http://www.nfgp.org/flx/sjphc/ 
I hereby thank the Editorial Board, and the Editor-in-Chief and the Editorial Secretary in particular for excellent work.
Wonca Europe 2016
NFGP is together with DSAM going to arrange the Wonca Europe conference in Copenhagen june 15.-18 2016.  http://www.woncaeurope2016.com/ 
Policypaper of preventive medicine
A common Nordic policypaper of preventive medicine was discussed and approved at the meeting in Tampere, and finally signed in the common Nordic meeting in Reykjavik september 2014. 
The paper is presented at the web site of NFGP 
Thank you all for your efforts during 2014
I would like to thank all three working parties of the Federation for contributions and cooperation during the past year. I thank Tina Louise Olsen and Karin Mette Thomsen for their attendance to and caretaking of NFGP in its everyday life.

Siljan march 15. 2015
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Gisle Roksund, Chair NFGP
